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15 October 2003

The Director-General

Department of Environmental Affairs and Tourism

Private Bag X 447

Pretoria

0001

Attention: 
Vincent Matabane

Dear Mr Matabane

	APPLICATION FOR AUTHORISATION OF A WATER SUPPLY PIPELINE BETWEEN DRIEFONTEIN DAM AND DUVHA POWER STATION


Herewith, please find the following documents with regards to the above application for your attention:

· Application for authorisation

· Plan of study for scoping

· Declaration of Interest

· Locality map

Please inform us as soon as possible whether the plan of study for scoping is approved. Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me on (012) 349-1307.

Regards

Reuben Heydenrych

SENIOR ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGER







PD Naidoo & Associates / GFJ in association with Strategic Environmental Focus (Pty) Ltd


A Joint Venture Project between Afrosearch (Pty) Ltd and Strategic Environmental Focus (Pty) Ltd


